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Re: Pink house meeting notes

Joseph, Jennifer A <jennifer_joseph@fws.gov>
Fri 3/3/2023 11:09 AM
To:​Munroe-Hultman, Lauri S <lauri_munroe-hultman@fws.gov>;​Hillman, Matthew D <matthew_hillman@fws.gov>​

Thank you both for the notes! I'm glad the call went well. Keep us updated on the appraisal - fingers
crossed!

Let us know if anything of note comes up at your meeting. Have a great weekend!

Jen

Jen Joseph (she/her)
Congressional and Legislative Affairs Specialist
Northeast Region
U.S. Fish and Wildlife
Cell: (413) 468-0305
jennifer_joseph@fws.gov

From: Munroe-Hultman, Lauri S <lauri_munroe-hultman@fws.gov>
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 10:43 AM
To: Hillman, Matthew D <matthew_hillman@fws.gov>; Joseph, Jennifer A <jennifer_joseph@fws.gov>
Subject: Re: Pink house meeting notes
 
Thanks, Matt. These look great (don't know how you took such good notes while leading the call). I
would add that the congressional folks seemed to understand our position and thought it reasonable.

From: Hillman, Matthew D <matthew_hillman@fws.gov>
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 8:04 AM
To: Munroe-Hultman, Lauri S <lauri_munroe-hultman@fws.gov>; Joseph, Jennifer A <jennifer_joseph@fws.gov>
Subject: Pink house meeting notes
 
Hi Lauri and Jennifer, 

Attached are notes from the call this week -- Lauri, thanks for being there, and I'd appreciate it if you
could review these to make sure I accurately captured what we discussed. 

Just an FYI for you both, I have another (in-person) meeting today and the same players will be
represented. Most of today's meeting will focus on the Merrimack River dredging project (and the need
for add'l permitting & plover monitors into April due to an unforeseen project extension), but at the tail
end of the meeting we will discuss the possibility of exchanging our old headquarters facility with the
city of Newburyport. The old HQ, on the north tip of Plum Island, is an eyesore and not something we
have any use for; the the city and  congressionals are interested in using that space for future emergency
services sub-station. I expect this will come up with congressionals more as we proceed along that
path.  

Enjoy the snowy weekend!

Matt
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